
Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Friday 1st March 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

What another fantastic week we have had in Year 3! The children have been super busy preparing for their class

assemblies, in amongst lots of learning! We hope Starlings parents enjoyed Starlings class assembly, and agree that

the children did a wonderful job!

In English this week, the children have been tweaking the story, ‘Stone Age Boy’, with a focus on simple and

compound and multi clausal sentences. Their stories have been about Future Boy/Girl. We have been impressed with

their imaginative ideas. Next week, the children will be inventing their own stories based on ‘Stone Age Boy’, with a

focus on simple, compound and multi clausal sentences.

In Maths, we have continued to look at length and perimeter. The children have been comparing, adding and

subtracting lengths. We have also been converting lengths to the same unit of measure. Next week, the children will

be learning about perimeter.

*Let Girls Play*

On Friday 8 March, there is a ‘Let girls play’ initiative! It is a country wide initiative to get girls engaging with football.

Our school is taking part as it presents an excellent opportunity to inspire more girls to play football, and to learn

about all the health and social benefits that will bring. Please can all girls come to school in PE kit on this date.

https://girlsfootballinschools.org/letgirlsplay.php

Donations
As you can imagine, we get through a huge amount of stationery throughout the year. Our main need at the moment

are glue sticks. If anyone is willing and able, we would very much appreciate any donations of glue sticks.

World Book Day

On Thursday 7th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. The children are welcome to come to school dressed

as their favourite book character. We will be completing an English task around the children’s favourite books, and

the children will be moving around the year 3 classes in the afternoon having a go at three different book related

activities.

Class Assemblies
Year 3 class assemblies are coming up soon. Please find the dates and times below.

Sparrows - Friday 8th March 2.45pm
Magpies - Friday 15th March 2.45pm

Golden leaves

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud

of you!

Sparrows

George - For always coming into class with a smile and trying his best

Elena - For trying so hard with her swimming and always being positive

Cindy - For trying her best with her English and Maths

Blake - For showing such enthusiasm for our topic and sharing his knowledge with the class.

https://girlsfootballinschools.org/letgirlsplay.php
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Magpies

Elsie - For working so hard in maths and English this week and having a 'can-do' attitude. Well done!

Charlotte - For having such a positive attitude towards her learning in all lessons.

Starlings

Bernard - For showing confidence in our class assembly - well done!

Amelia - For such a positive attitude to your learning (always) - well done!

Oli - For some excellent writing in English this week, well done!

Mrs Welland – Starlings – swelland@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Jordan - Magpies - hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Carey and Miss Flashman - Sparrows - ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk and

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

The Year 3 Team.
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